
September 30th, 1927,

Miss Elizabeth B. Ross,Superintendent, Clean General Hospital, 
Olean, New York.

Dear Hiss Ross:-
Thank you for your letter of

September 27th.
We are, of course, looking for 

I shall be very glad toa successor to Miss Shaw, ask the Committee tu give your application every
consideration.

The last words of your letter - 
“for your information, please” are very familiar.

Yours faithfully

Principal.
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